
A. Kent Allen, D.V.M. Susan M. Johns, D.V.M. 
Laurie A. mil, D.VM. Kurt Selberg, D.V.M. 

Fax:  1-610-337-5269 

July 11,2008 

Nuclear Regulatory C o d s s i o n  
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 
ATTN: Licensing Assistance Team 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We wish to amend OW license to add an authorized user as foilows: 

Addendum to Nuclear License No. 45-25405-01 [2[13 / 
11) 
D.V.M, Susan Johns, D.V.M, Laurie Tyrrell, D.V.M. 

Licensed material shdl be used by, or under the supervision of, A. Kent Allen, 

Effective June 1,2008: Add: Sallie S. Hyman, VMD, DACVIM, CVA 

Dr. Sallie Hyman as an authorized user (AU) has had radiation safety training at 
University of Pennsylvania School of Veterinary Medicine during her four year VMD 
training. She graduated in 1996 and completed a 1 year internship at Reid and Associates 
in Loxahatchee, FL. Radiation safety was a daily subject during her internhip which 
included radiology and ultrasonography. She returned to the U of PA for a residency in 
Large Animal Internal Medicine in 1999 and participated in nuclear medicine cases 
throughout her 2 year msidency. Dr. Hyman has participated in over 50 cases of nuclear 
scintigraphy since her start date at VEI with Dr. Allen and has been involved in well over 
500 hours of all phases of nuclear medicine. She has been involved in case selection, 
calibration and operation of the equipment, acquiring the scintigraphs and interpretation 
and case work up. She has also assisted Dr. Allen on teaching and educating the staff on 
continuing radiation safety. 
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Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

If you have any questions or need further infomation, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

A. Kepf Allen, DVM 



of your letter/application dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical'review may identiy additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 14 ,.lb .&I . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


